
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of February 13, 2023 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
mail, pail, wail, stay, 

gray, spray, grain, rain, 
live, year 

 
High Frequency Words: 

brown, live, work, year 

Dear first grade families,  
 
We had a blast in 1st grade this week! We have been working on 
studying the ocean as well as different strategies for 
subtracting. We also learned about complete sentences with 
simple subjects and predicates.  
 
I would love it if you could join me on Saturday Feb 18th for the 
Life South race at Bo Didley Plaza. Please let me know if you 
are able to join and we can determine a meet up spot so that I 
can walk it with my students. It would be a great start to my 
birthday that day! J 
 
We are looking forward to our pizza/valentine party! The 
students have been working so hard and they earned it. Please 
send in a valentine for each student if your child wants to pass 
them out that day. Also, we do not allow candy or super sweet 
treats in the classroom.  
 
   Hope you all have a wonderful week,   
     Ms. Martinez 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading Log- due on Fri Feb 17th   
  
Spelling- due on Fri Feb 17th  
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 
* Thank you for all of your donations to 
our class. You all are wonderful !  
 
* There are several volunteer 
opportunities available. Please email me or 
message me on Remind if you are 
interested! 
 
*Please have students wear red on 
Tuesday if possible. 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
 
Tues Feb 14th- Valentine’s Day Party 

Thurs Feb 16th- Parent Night 

Sat Feb 18th- LifeSouth Race  

Thurs Feb 23rd- Parent Conferences 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
 

              

	

	


